
RICHARD REILLY 
POST OFFICE ROX “J”

RANCHO SANTA FE, CALIFORNIA 92067

February 7 , 1967

Miss Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino Del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 
Dear Miss Gilpin:
Thank you for the beautiful photo­
graphs, which arrived in the after­
noon mail. I enclose my check for 
them.
I expect to be in Santa Fe around 
the end of this month. (I have to 
be at the Hurd Ranch, in San Patricio, 
February 25th, so may get to Santa Fe 
either the 24th or the 2$th.) I will 
certainly drop around, as you suggest. 
It will be a great pleasure seeing 
you again..
Take care of yourself.

Sincerely,


